
 
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 

                                               REGULAR  
                                               MINUTES 

December 16, 2014 @ 5:30 P.M. 
 

The Board of Assessor’s meeting was called to order on Tuesday, December 16, 2014 at 5:50 
P.M. In attendance were Paul Buckley, Robert Caruolo, William Barker and Theodora Gabriel.  
  
The Board reviewed and approved the minutes of December 3rd.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:   
 
Sign FY’2015 Statutory and CPA Exemptions:  The Board voted and signed 2 – 41C Elderly, 
2 – 17D Surviving Spouse, 1 – CPA and 1 41C Elderly Denial. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
FY15 Assessor’s Warrant to Collector for: 
Real/Personal Property, Community Preservation Act, Septic Betterments & Farm Animal excise 
were signed by the board. 
 
FY15 P.I.L.O.T. WARRANT:  The board reviewed and signed the P.I.L.O.T.s for the 
Seekonk Housing Authority and City of Attleboro. 
 
FY15 Boat Excise 2nd Commitment to Collector:  The board reviewed and signed this. 
 
FY16 Assessor’s DRAFT Budget:  The board reviewed and discussed this FY16 Draft Budget. 
The reval money comes from a separate account from the Planning Board which is set aside from 
developers plans to be approved. It is for GIS and revals.  It doesn’t come out of the operating 
account. 
 
MEETINGS/CONFERENCES: 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 
Discuss other topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chairman 48 hours before the 
meeting:  Discussed the purchase of 540 Arcade Ave. by the town for future COA building. 
Since it was purchased after July 1st, the new owners are not responsible for the entire bill. It has 
to be prorated. The Board voted to get a letter of request from the Selectmen, to abate a portion 
of the bill and set up a meeting with them to discuss it. 
 
COMMUNITY SPEAKS: (Meeting is being recorded.)  No one at this time. 
 
SCHEDULE NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday, January 27th at 5:30 P.M. 
 
The board voted to go into Executive Session at 6:02 P.M. to return to regular session. 
 
The meeting reconvened at 6:07 
 
The Meeting adjourned at 6:08 P.M. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Springer, Secretary 


